UNITED NATIONS

OFFICE OF THE RESIDENT COORDINATOR
AND THE HUMANITARIAN COORDINATOR FOR YEMEN

UN Yemen Statement on the Detention of Additional Personnel by De
Facto Authorities

Friday, 24 January - Yesterday, the de facto authorities in Sana’a detained additional UN
personnel working in areas under their control. To ensure the security and safety of all its staff, the
United Nations has suspended all official movements into and within areas under the de facto
authorities' control. This measure will remain in place until further notice.

UN officials in Yemen are actively engaging with senior representatives of the de facto authorities,
demanding the immediate and unconditional release of all detained UN personnel and partners
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Shara’a Al Siteen, Opposite Awgaf Housing Complex, Sana’a, Republic of Yemen
P.0O.Box: 551, Telephone: (+967- 1) 448 605/6 — Fax: (+967-1) 448 841



